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Bexar County Medical Examiner Potentially Identified  

All Fatalities in Quintana Road Incident  
 
Over the 4th of July holiday weekend, the Bexar County Medical Examiner’s Office (BCMEO) continued their 
work of identifying the victims who perished in the truck-trailer found on Quintana Road in San Antonio, TX, 
on June 27, 2022.  
 
The BCMEO has now potentially or conclusively identified all deceased victims of this incident.  
 
As of last night, 35 of the victims have been conclusively identified. Their ages range from 13 to 55. Of these 
35 victims, 20 were citizens of Mexico, 10 were citizens of Guatemala, and five were citizens of Honduras. 
 
In addition to the conclusive identifications, 18 potential identifications have been made.  
 
We will publish additional information based on the conclusively identified cases in due course. As we are not 
aware if the decedent’s next of kin have been notified yet, we refrain from releasing more detailed data out 
of respect for the grieving. 

### 


